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ARTICLE 29 Data Protection Working Party  
 
 

 

This Working Party was set up under Article 29 of Directive 95/46/EC. It is an independent European advisory body on data 
protection and privacy. Its tasks are described in Article 30 of Directive 95/46/EC and Article 15 of Directive 2002/58/EC. 
 
The secretariat is provided by Directorate C (Fundamental Rights and Union Citizenship) of the European Commission, 
Directorate General Justice, B-1049 Brussels, Belgium, Office No MO59 2/13. 
 
Website: http://ec.europa.eu/justice/policies/privacy/index_en.htm 
 

Brussels, 2 February 2012  
just.c.3/2012/135480 

 
Google Inc. 
CEO Larry Page 
1600 Amphitheatre Parkway 
Mountain View, California, 94043 
U.S.A. 
 
  

Dear Mr. Page,  
 
On behalf of the Article 29 Working Party I would like to inform you that we are aware of the 
upcoming change in your privacy policy.  
 
Given the wide range of services you offer, and popularity of these services, changes in your 
privacy policy may affect many citizens in most or all of the EU member states. 
 
We wish to check the possible consequences for the protection of the personal data of these 
citizens in a coordinated procedure. We have therefore asked the French data protection 
authority, the CNIL, to take the lead. The CNIL has kindly accepted this task and will be your 
point of contact for the data protection authorities in the EU. 
 
In light of the above, we call for a pause in the interests of ensuring that there can be no 
misunderstanding about Google's commitments to information rights of their users and EU 
citizens, until we have completed our analysis. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
On behalf of the Article 29 Working Party, 
 
 

 
Jacob Kohnstamm 
Chairman of the Article 29 Working Party 
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